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Kislingbury CEVC Primary School 

Sports Funding mid-year review March 2016 

In 2014/15 the school spent a large sum of money on PE training for all the 
teaching staff. We invested in a complete new scheme of work and training 
for all teaching staff.  The scheme has been very well received by staff and 
pupils, however we will be able to measure the true success of the new 
scheme as we move into the Summer Term and we can look at comparative 
achievement data with the end of last year. 

This year so far has been a time of consolidation for the scheme and of 
teaching PE in school. 

We are now looking to now invest in associated schemes particularly focused 
on Dance and Gymnastics. This will involve staff training and schemes being 
purchased for both Key Stages. To members of staff have already attended 
the Gymnastics course for Key Stage One. 

Our other expenditure so far this year has been relatively light. We have used 
some funding for Training for one of our TAs to run a dance club. We also 
use some of the funding to pay for her to run the club and for an HLTA to run 
the ‘Get Started’ club to in the mornings. 

We have funded equipment for lunchtimes and resources for the 
Northamptonshire ‘Off the Couch’ program and the Healthy Child Project. 

Other spend has been on equipment for PE and Health and Safety checks on 
the current PE and Playground equipment. 

This will give us a carry forward into the summer term. We will be spending a 
large sum on the new schemes and additional staff training plus equipment 
and further involvement and development of the school’s Healthy Child 
Program. 


